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Transformative Learning Experiences 
Lilydale Heights College is committed to achieving positive change through the introduction and 

implementation of the One-to-World Learning Program. The goal of the program is to ensure that all students 

have got transformative learning experiences through universal access to personal devices and school based 

specialist technologies. 

The program creates vast opportunities to learn anytime and anywhere and ensure students have access to the 

right tools. At the same time, it has a very practical, “real-world” approach to computer activities to prepare 

students for modern careers. 

 

Flexible Options 
The College provides access to internet, email, printing, shared Windows/Mac desktop computers and other ICT 

services. However, the use of eBooks and other digital learning resources requires one-to-one access to a 

personal student computer device. This device is fully functional and available to students at all times. 

We expect every student to have a Bring Your Own Device (BYOD) as per school requirements. You have two 

options to source your device. 

 

Option 1. One-to-World with a Specified Bring Your Own Device (S-BYOD). 
We regularly evaluate a number of computer models to select devices, which would best suit our curriculum 

and technical environment. The College provides you with access to an online portal where you can buy a 

device and optional items outright or with finance. 

https://notebooks.lilydaleheights.vic.edu.au/ 

 

Using this link, a choice of a few recommended devices is offered. The order will be delivered as per your 

instructions. We provide basic technical support to integrate your device into the school technical environment. 

Devices we select are well-balanced, efficient and cost effective. We highly recommend that you choose this 

option. Please note that recommended devices are subject to change based on availability. 

 

Option 2. One-to-World with a Bring Your Own Device (BYOD) of your choice. 
The College may allow using a device of your choice at school if it meets administrative and technical 

requirements of the College. We will provide basic technical support to integrate your device into the school 

technical environment. 

We consider BYOD as an option for families that feel that they already have a suitable device or believe they can 

source a computer more suited to their student’s targeted studies. 

 

ICT Agreement 
Students have access to resources such as shared computers, internet and email and may bring their own 

devices if they abide by the College Policy on Acceptable Use of ICT and the Terms and Conditions of the One-

to-World Program. 

Students and families wishing to participate in the Program but experiencing financial hardship are encouraged 

to contact the Principal and/or Business Manager to discuss available solutions. 

https://notebooks.lilydaleheights.vic.edu.au/

